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Want to feel more confident to talk to your child about the 

challenges they face and how to keep themselves safe? 

Then, join our: 

‘Parenting 24’ webinar 

This 45-minute online session will help you to learn more about 

violence against women and girls (VAWG), how it can start and 

develop and how to discuss this with your child (male or female). 
 

Thursday 25th January at 4pm 
      Tuesday 20th February at 6.30pm 

  Monday 18th March at 1pm 
 

Specifically aimed at parents with the purpose of: 

• Understanding what VAWG is, who is affected and how 

• Providing a space and platform to discuss why it is a problem 

• Learning how to talk to our children about VAWG 

• Raising our girls and boys in 2024 
 

 

 

To reserve your place and register for the Zoom link, email: 

jo@lawc.org.uk 

 

This webinar is fully funded by the Home Office in conjunction with 

Bedfordshire Police as part of the Safer Streets 5 initiative. 
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